
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Stephen Duke < 
> Sent: 10 March 2020 12:26 
> To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
> Subject: 19/02550/F Great Lakes UK 
> 
> FAO Clare Whitehead 
> Firstly the very tight time schedule to object is hardly sufficient to send a letter, therefore this 
email will not necessarily fully explain the objections. 
> 1) The disruption to local residents in adjacent villages 
> 2) Lack of infrastructure in terms of access 
> 3) Noise levels whilst building and ongoing when park is open 
> 4) Insufficient parking area for such an amenity 
> 5) Carbon emissions would be far higher than currently 
> 6) Insufficient roads to cope with heavy machinery and subsequent  
> traffic 
> 7) There is already a hotel complex. 
> 8) the whole area is totally unsuitable due to the A34/M40 problems  
> already in existence without exacerbating the situation 
> 
> Please accept this objection and refuse planning permission 
> 
> Regards 
 
Stephen and Diane Duke 
4 Park Close 
Kirtlington 
Oxon 
OX5 3HR 
> 
> 
> This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
> 
> Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer 
software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such 
viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any 
attachments). 
> 
> Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the 
sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any 
course of action.. 
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